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24 Winchester 

Road

NW3 3NT

15/02/2018  10:56:002018/0116/P COMMNT Alon Shapira Please refuse this application for the installation of an air source heat pump. Following 

personal research and discussion with my neighbours in the Winchester Road terrace 

directly behind and adjacent to 148 Fellows Road, it is evident that the proposed device  will 

destroy the peace in the neighbourhoud. One of my neighbours has questioned the 

‘promise of a sound reducing enclosure’, which begs the question of its necessity. Indeed, it 

seems incongruous with the ethos of the conservation area of our neighbourhood, and the 

many should not suffer for the sake of one. Which magazine suggests an alternative ‘solar 

photovoltic panels’ or ‘a wind turbine’ where applicable. The former solar panels seems the 

more appropriate and applicable given the size of the building in 148 Fellows Road.
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